
 

 

 

INTIMATION TO THE CANDIDATES 

 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

This is to inform that due to General Election to the Kerala Legislative Assembly, 

2016, the Chief Electoral Officer, Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala has informed that the 

ongoing selection process can be taken up after Election to the Kerala Legislative 

Assembly, 2016 is over (copy attached). 

 

In this connection the proposed date for final selection process for various posts in 

Spices Board as per notification No. 7 which is scheduled on 02.04.2016 at Bangalore 

and 04.04.2016 at New Delhi has been postponed. The new date and venue will be 

intimated later. 
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